City Clerk

From:

Allen Burt

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2024 12:04 PM

To:

City Clerk

Subject:

Computer use/ Social Media policy

Good afternoon,

I recently asked the Marine Rescue crew if anyone would be interested in taking over the MMR social media accounts. Well, I was overwhelmed with volunteers. This lead to a discussion about what was appropriate to post.

We are looking to Council for some guidance in this area. As far as I am aware, the City has no computer use or social media use policies. It is my opinion we should have some sort of "broad stroke" policy giving guidance to City Departments in these areas. I recommend sending this request to IT committee for development.

Thank you, Allen

Allen Burt Director of Public Works Commander, Mackinac Marine Rescue

City of Mackinac Island Department of Public Works Phone: 906-847-6130 Mobile: 231-412-7739

7358 Market Street, PO Box 515, Mackinac Island, MI 49757

Web: www.cityofmi.org
Email: midpw@cityofmi.org